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September 11, 2009

The Honorable Ray LaHood
Secretary of Transportation
United States Department of Transportation
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE
Washington, D.C. 20590

Re: TIGER Discretionary Grant Application - Regional Trinity Transit Connectors

Dear Secretary LaHood:

I am pleased to support the North Central Texas Council of Governments efforts to secure funding through the
Transportation Investment Generating Economic Recovery (TIGER) Discretionary Grant for Regional Trinity
Transit Connectors in Dallas and Fort Worth.

This project will provide expanded transit opportunities in the urban cores of both cities, promoting sustainable
growth and redevelopment. The proposed transportation improvements will improve air quality, transportation
linkages, pedestrian access and safety, while decreasing both traffic congestion, air pollution, and will create
opportunities for pedestrian-oriented or mixed use development in Dallas’ Oak Cliff neighborhood and Fort
Worth’s CBD Employment Center.

On behalf of the City of Dallas, I respectfully request and thank you in advance for considering the application
to the 2009 ARRA TIGER Call for Projects.

Tom Leppert
Mayor
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